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Effective Tuesday, December 3, 2024, the NDHHS, Laboratory Services will discontinue 
sending clinical reports via paper fax.  Please refer to the Laboratory Services’ Laboratory Web 
Portal for your facilities reports. LWP Login page 

New reports are displayed in bold in the ‘View Reports’ button in the navigation bar within the 
portal. Refer to page 17 of the LWP Quick Guide for instructions.  

 

If you have any questions please contact Heather Sease, Laboratory Services, at 701.328.6279 
or 701.328.6272. 

 

https://lwp-web.aimsplatform.com/nd/#/auth/login

